Circular No.: 18-011
Date

:
18 January 2018
To

:
ALL UNIT OWNERS
Subject
: 
ADDENDUM CIRCULAR ON PETS
Dear Unit Owners, Residents and Tenants,
 
Starting February 8, 2018, we will strictly implement the “NO ID, NO ENTRY” Policy on Pets in the 
TRAG Complex. 

Please secure the necessary IDs at the TRAG Admin Office ASAP.

Unregistered pets will not be issued IDs and will be refused entry starting February 8, 2018. 

We strongly advise those who have unregistered pets to remove them from the TRAG Complex as soon as possible. Otherwise, these unregistered pets if found out will be taken to the impounding office. 

For and on behalf of The Residences at Greenbelt Condominium Corporation
THESS M. FLORES
Head Property Manager
